
  

 
AMENXC 

21st October 2020 

Sport England 
The Planning Administration Team 
SportPark 
3 Oakwood Drive 
LOUGHBOROUGH 
LE11 3QF 
 

Development and Planning Service 
West Berkshire District Council 
Council Offices 
Market Street  Newbury 
Berkshire  RG14 5LD 

Our Ref:  20/01966/COMIND 
Your Ref:   
Tel:  
Fax:  01635 519408 

 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
APPLICATION NUMBER: 20/01966/COMIND 
 
PROPOSAL: Renewal and expansion of the existing football pitch to form a new 3G main pitch 
and a smaller 3G training / practice pitch 
 
SITE:  Newbury Football Club, Newbury Football Club, Faraday Road, Newbury 
 
This is to inform you that additional drawings/amended plans for the above application have been 
received by the Council and may be viewed online at the following address: 
http://planning.westberks.gov.uk/rpp/index.asp?caseref=20/01966/COMIND. The main 
changes to the application include: 
 
 1 An updated design and access statement has been submitted which reflects the current 

application for a main pitch and a small training / practice pitch, both of which will be 3G 
artificial grass.   

 
Any references to 4G and other ancillary sports activities (e.g. cricket nets, hockey etc.)  have been 

removed from the design and access statement.  
 
Deescription for application: 20/01966/COMIND has been amended to:  
 
"Renewal and expansion of the existing football pitch to form a main pitch and a small training / 

practice pitch."  
 
Applicant has not submitted a Flood Risk Assessment, as the Lead Flood Authority has advised 

that this could be secured by planning condition. However an Ecological Report has been 
submitted. 

 
 
Anyone who wishes to make comments about this application should write to the Planning Department 
at the above address or e-mail planapps@westberks.gov.uk, by 4th November 2020 quoting the above 
application number. Any letter received after this period may not be able to be taken into account in the 
decision making process.  I can confirm that any previous comments you have made will be taken 
into account when any decision is made on this application.  
 
If you wish to discuss the application, please do not hesitate to contact the Customer Call Centre 
on the above telephone number quoting our reference.  Alternatively you can check the progress of 
this application online. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 



  

 
AMENXC 

 
Case Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




